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House Bill 3075 amends Ballot Measure 114 in ways that Oregonians never voted 

for. Measure 114 still has ongoing legal challenges, but that's not stopping 

Democrats from charging ahead to implement the law. Here is what the bill does: 

Infringement on YOUR Rights: HB 3075 jacks up permit fees to buy a firearm by 

130% and increases purchase waiting periods from 30 to 60 days.  

Burden on Law Enforcement: The bill adds administrative burdens on local law 

enforcement, which is already underfunded and understaffed. 

 

House Bill 3076 is equally as damaging by going after the small businesses that sell 

firearms. Here are the details: 

Regulatory Overreach: HB 3076 proposes a state licensing program for federally 

licensed firearms businesses, imposing additional burdens on small businesses that 

are already heavily regulated. 

Kills Small Businesses: This could drive small businesses out of operation, reducing 

the number of legally processed firearm transfers and pushing Oregonians toward 

unregulated financial options. 

Won't Prevent Crime: These regulations do not enhance public safety but instead 

harm law-abiding businesses and citizens. 


